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Weekly News – Friday 10th January 2020  
 

Year 5 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

Welcome back! Happy New Year! We hope that you have had a 
lovely break and that you and your children are now relaxed and full 
of energy for the spring term.  

This is a short term, so we have several events coming up very soon. 
The first is Arts’ Week in a couple of weeks’ time. Our theme this year is 
Maths and we are looking forward to doing some fun and creative 
work, which will go on display for the exhibition evenings later in 
February.  

The second event of note is our trip to the British Museum on February 
11th. We will need some parent support with this, so if you think you 
might be available to help, please let your teacher know. There will 
be a detailed letter to follow next week.  

It has come to our attention that, some children are bringing mobile 
phones to school, even though they are being collected by a parent 
or carer. We do not feel that it is necessary for a child to bring a 
phone to school unless they are walking to or from school 
unaccompanied. We would appreciate your support in this matter. 
Please note that any child bringing a phone should hand it in to their 
teacher at the beginning of the day. Thank you. 

Year 5 Team               

  Homework Reminder 

You can access our Year 5 Home Learning Grid on the year 
group pages of the school website here: 
https://www.fernhill.kingston.sch.uk/year5 

Please note that we can provide a paper copy, if you request it. 

Spelling 

Spelling lists have been sent out for the spring term and dates 
clearly indicate the letter pattern of the week. The children will 
be tested on the list of plural words next week. 

Please ensure your child continues to read daily and learn / revise their times tables.  
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